CANCELLATION OF BOIL WATER NOTICE
Liberty Utilities Apple Valley
08/22/2024

On 08/21/2024 you were notified of the need to boil/disinfect all tap water used for drinking and cooking purposes.  

The Liberty Apple Valley Water System in conjunction with the State Water Resources Control Board, has determined that, through abatement of the health hazard and comprehensive testing of the water, your water is safe to drink. It is no longer necessary to boil your tap water or for you to consume bottled water.

For more information call:

Water Utility contact: Vanessa Lumley, Water Quality Manager, (562) 805-2066, 9750 Washburn Rd. Downey, CA 90241
State Water Resources Control Board: (909) 383-4328
Local Environmental Health Jurisdiction: San Bernardino County at (800) 722-4777









